








Scott Nicholson.

From: Eckley, Erika <erika.eckley@iowa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 4:01 PM

To: Scott Nicholson <snicholson@jaspercoatty.org>; pyrebird@phoenixharbor.net

pyrebird@phoenixharbor.net <pyrebird@phoenixharbor.net>

Cc: Ryan Eaton <reaton@jasperia.org>

Subject: Suggested informal resolution of 25FC:0014

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of Jasper County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the

content is safe.|

All,

| have been reviewing this matter and it appears there may be a simple solution to resolve this complaint. | propose the

following:

e Mr. Merritt agrees to withdraw his records request concerning Mr.Jon Dunwell and any subsequent unresolved

requests to the County that may exist to this point;

e In exchange, Jasper County will provide the current request for the Office 365 Invoice free of charge to Mr. Merritt.

e Upon receipt of the invoice, the complaint will be considered resolved.

Please let me know if these terms are acceptable to both Jasper County and Mr. Merritt.

L».Image removed by sender]

Erika Eckley, JD, MPA

Executive Director

Iowa Public Information Board (IPIB)

510 E 12th Street

Jessie M. Parker Building, East

Des Moines, Iowa 50319

(515) 393-8339

erika.eckley@iowa.gov

www. ipib.iowa.gov


